
12th July 2019 

In English the children are continuing to write their play scripts adding in characters, 

scenes, stage directions and dialogue. 

In maths we have been collecting data.  The children have presented the data in bar charts 

and pictograms.  They have then answered one and two step questions about their findings. 

 

 

 

 

 

In French we have learnt a French greetings song, which the children have presented in 

groups to the class.  They have enjoyed practising their French accents!  

 

 

 

 

 

In music we have explored how to perform in a group using instruments and voices.  The 

children practised how to control sound and create different moods to represent the 

weather. 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them – thank you. 


